
1

From: Rebecca Shepherd [mailto:msluciousb@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, April 27, 2013 12:41 PM 
To: Luebbert, Jessica 
Subject: Re: Electronic Service Copy EC-2013-0024 
 

I have just been released from the Hospital on April 18th and re-admitted 
on April 21st  I came home on Thursday afternoon. Due to complications 
from my Hip surgery ....it is why I have not responded. If that alters the 
course of the proceedings please let me know via phone call as I am seldom 
on line in my condition. 816-569-2499 
  
MsBee in KC 
BLESSINGS ON YOUR HOUSE! 
From: "Luebbert, Jessica" <Jessica.Luebbert@psc.mo.gov> 
To: "opcservice@ded.mo.gov" <opcservice@ded.mo.gov>; "msluciousb@yahoo.com" <msluciousb@yahoo.com>; 
"roger.steiner@kcpl.com" <roger.steiner@kcpl.com>  
Cc: "Thompson, Kevin" <kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov>; "Borgmeyer, John" <John.Borgmeyer@psc.mo.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2013 3:29 PM 
Subject: Electronic Service Copy EC-2013-0024 
 
Attached, please find your copy of the Updated Report of Settlement Conference, filed by staff in the above-
named case today. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jessica Luebbert 
Administrative Office Support Assistant 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Staff Counsel Department 
  
''Be Yourself. Everyone Else Is Taken !" - Charlie Schulz 
  
 


